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This month’s news!

• Presidents’ Corner

• Membership drive successes

• Membership Appreciation BBQ

• NOWI

• Call for nominations 2022

• Managers Network Call This Month



President’s Corner

• The board has had a productive month, with successes in our membership 
drive, setting up our planning committees for the member appreciation 
BBQ and NOWI, and addressing vacancies in a few liaison roles.

• The deadlines is rapidly approaching for our practioner recognition program 
(fellow) and associate chapter volunteer of the year awards – Monday, 
3/21/22

• Don’t miss out on our remaining education events this month or our 
quarterly managers call on 3/24/22. Reach out to me if you need additional 
information or an invite.

- Jared Garcia, Pharm.D.
DSHP President, 2022



Membership Drive In Action

• The membership committee has already started the first of two 
membership drives this past month

• Focus has been on reaching out to soon to expire members

• A number of members have renewed membership after outreach from the 
committee members

• Our numbers are stabilizing after some volatility during the pandemic

• Special thanks to President-Elect Brooke Betts and her team!



Membership Appreciation BBQ

• Will be looking at parks in the Danville area, our top selection 
will be Osage Station Park as it has adequate shade if the day is 
a warm one

• Target date is 8/27/2022, but it may change depending on venue 
availability, we should have a definitive answer next month.

• Special thanks to Amy O. Le, Yolanda Ramos-Dickey, and 
Nikolai Dahl for volunteering to help with the planning and 
logistics!



Night Out With Industry

• Once again we will plan on having a fantastic evening in the 
fall at NOWI. 

• We are looking at dates and venues in September for the event

• Special thanks to committee members Brigitte Ouabo, Nancy 
Afholderbach, Eloh Nijkam-McGee, and Laura Polonsky!



Call for nominations! DEADLINE IS MONDAY 
3/22/22

Affiliate Chapter Volunteer of the Year (due July 
1st)

CSHP shall award annually a CSHP Affiliate 
Chapter Volunteer of the Year. This award 
shall recognize one individual annually who 
has made exceptional and sustained 
contributions to the Society at the affiliate 
level.

Practitioner Recognition Program (due June 1st)

The CSHP Practitioner Recognition Program formally 
recognizes pharmacists that demonstrate an ongoing 
level of involvement and commitment to educating 
practitioners, residents, students, administrators, 
and/or the public in the pharmacy practice. 

https://www.cshp.org/page/awards



Managers Network Meeting, 3/24/22

• Virtual via teams

• Presentation on drug shortages

• Survey and regulatory updates

• Great opportunity to network and build resiliency

• Reach out to Jared if you would like to attend but don’t have an invite
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